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 The Lilydale Gateway is the first project to be funded through the Saint Paul Parks 
Conservancy.  The construction package will be out for bid in early October aiming for 
fall/winter construction with a ground breaking scheduled for October 21st.  

 Road turn back from Dakota County has been accepted by the City.  The agreement is 
being routed through City Hall and it should be finalized later this month. 

 Road turn back from Ramsey County remains in negotiations. 
 Based on funding, the schedule for construction of Lilydale Roadway, Pickerel Clearing 

site work and continued environmental remediation will be phased over the course of the 
next few years.   

 Department of Parks and Recreation continues to apply for funding available through the 
next five years which will allow us to implement enhancements identified in the Master 
Plan Amendment. 

 We will continue to update you as funding and projects move forward. 
 
 
 

Ellen Stewart, ASLA 
Project Manager, Department of Parks and Recreation 
ellen.stewart@ci.stpaul.mn.us   
651-266-6380 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
               

 
Gateway sketch - Northeast façade  


